

The Christie

Charitable Fund

Y.O.U.CARE

8 April 2015

RECEIVED

Chad Northcott
Chairman
ELMC Community Fund
Hewlett Court
Newcombe Road
Holcombe Brook
Bury 8L9 9XJ

Dear Mr Northcott

Thank you so much for donating £500 towards our 2016 YOU CARE calendar and agreeing to sponsor a page.

As you know we fundraise for "Robs Day Unit" which is named after Robert who died from cancer at just 19 years of age, the eldest son of Helena and Peter Broude.

In 2014 The Christie opened a new £10 million integrated Young Oncology Unit (YOU) and Haematology transplant unit. "Robs Day Unit" is an integral part of this new integrated unit, treating and caring for teenagers and young adults with cancer (16-24 year olds) who come to The Christie for treatment on a day case basis. This special unit enables them to be treated as an outpatient and avoids unnecessary hospital admissions.

We are committed to continue the fundraising and your donation will help to support the young people during this time.

Many thanks once again.

Kind regards

Peter Broude